
Information about 

Loss of Consciousness – Driving Guidelines 

You have had an episode of loss of consciousness or “syncope” and you are having 
tests to try to find out the exact cause. 

The doctor who assessed you today has advised that you should not 
drive any vehicle.

Therefore, you must now legally tell the DVLA of this.

DVLA contact details:    

Telephone: 	0300 790 6806 

                   Monday to Friday, 8am to 5:30pm 

                   Saturday, 8am to 1pm

Website: https://www.gov.uk/contact-the-dvla/y/driving-and-medical-issues  

You can find more information on the DVLA Website:

www.dft.gov.uk/dvla/medical/medical_drivers.aspx 
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